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Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

17 September 2012 
 

INQUIRY INTO INTEGRATED TRANSPORT OPTIONS FOR 

SOUTHERN TASMANIA  
 

The Legislative Council Inquiry into the integrated 

transport options for Southern Tasmania will continue 

this week with public hearings in Hobart on 

Wednesday 19 September 2012. 
 

Further information about the Inquiry including Terms 

of Reference and transcripts of hearings are available at:  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAd

minB.htm 
 

ends 
 

MEDIA NOTE: Details of witnesses appearing at the hearings are attached. 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Adriana Taylor MLC on 0419 550 

051 
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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY  

INTO  

INTEGRATED TRANSPORT OPTIONS FOR SOUTHERN 

TASMANIA 

 

 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, 19 September 2012 

 

Committee Room No.2, Parliament House, Hobart 

 
 

1:00pm Hobart Northern Suburbs Rail Action 

Group – Mr Ben Johnston, President and 

Alderman Kristie Johnston, Secretary 

 

2.00pm Sorell Council – Alderman Carmel Torenius, 

Mayor and Mr Bill Costin, General Manager 

 

2.45pm Dr Anna Lyth – Senior Research Fellow 

Sustainability, University of Tasmania 
 

3.30pm Derwent Valley Railway – Mr Derek Jones, 

Chairman and Mr John Kingston 

 

4.15pm CSIRO Bicylcle Users Group – Mr Jemery 

Day 

 

5.00pm Professor Peter Newman – Director, Curtin 

University Sustainability Policy (via 

teleconference) 


